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Dear Prospective Foster Parent,
You are invited to attend one of the following Information Sessions. The session will provide an orientation to the Ministry of Children and Family Development’s policies and give an introduction to foster parenting.  Attending a session is mandatory if you are interested in pursuing fostering. Thank you. 


DATE: 	Thursday, January 24, 2013
PLACE: 	MCFD Resource Office
		#200-906 Roderick Avenue
		Coquitlam, BC    V3K 1R1		10:00 A.M. – 12:00 Noon
Or
DATE:	Thursday, February 21, 2013
PLACE:	MCFD Resource Office
		#200-906 Roderick Avenue
		Coquitlam, BC   V3K 1R1		6:30 P.M. – 8:30 P.M.	

If unable to attend, please call our office at 604-520-2900 for an invitation to the next session. 
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